
COME SAY HELLO AND 

GOODBYE FOR NOW 

Aloha Tovashal 

Please join us for a drive-thru "good-bye" 

so we are able to close out the school 

year with smiles and waves. We will 

practice social distancing. We will not be 

able to give or take any items from 

anyone. Parents and students, please 

remain in your vehicle the entire time. 

 

Feel free to decorate your car, make 

posters, and wear your TES gear. We can't 

wait to see you! 

FRIDAY, JUNE 5TH FROM 9:00AM-10:30AM 

FRONT LOOP AT TOVASHAL ELEMENTARY 


